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NVC transfer students will have guaranteed admission to SSU starting fall 2023 

(NAPA, Calif--) Napa Valley College students who meet specific requirements are now guaranteed admission to Sonoma 



The commitment from SSU also includes scholarships, guaranteeing $2,000 each for 24 NVC students to attend 

SSU in fall 2023.   

“We will be reaching out to our Napa County high school students, from Calistoga to American Canyon, to let 

them know about this exciting new program,” Guerrero said. “We want them to know that a college education at the 

university level is available and attainable.”   

Interested students can contact NVC’s Transfer Center at (707) 256-


